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Comments: I am writing to request that the US Forest Service keeps its policy intact regarding ANILCA cabins,

and phase out the cabins, as was the original intent. This area is a designated wilderness area and should not

have cabins at all. Please uphold the intent of the Wilderness Act and of ANILCA and phase out the cabins.

 

Thank you.

 


